
 

 

The Corporation of the District of 
Oak Bay 

PUBLIC MEETING REGARDING THE REVIEW AND RENEWAL OF THE 

UNIVERSITY OF VICTORIA STRATEGIC PLAN 
 

Oak Bay Municipal Council has extended an invitation to representatives of the University of 
Victoria’s Planning and Priorities Committee to attend a Committee of the Whole meeting to 
discuss the review and renewal of the University of Victoria Strategic Plan. 
 

Date:  Monday, March 21, 2011 
Location: Oak Bay Municipal Hall, 2167 Oak Bay Avenue 
Time:  7:30 P.M. 
 

This is an opportunity for Council’s Committee of Whole and the public to provide comments 
and input to members of the Planning and Priorities Committee on the Strategic Plan. 
 
Additional information on the Strategic Plan review can be found on the University of 
Victoria’s website at: http://web.uvic.ca/strategicreview/discussion.php .  
 
Loranne Hilton 
Municipal Clerk 
 

http://web.uvic.ca/strategicreview/discussion.php

